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Weekly News – 12th October 2018  
 

Year 5 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

The half term break is fast approaching, although it is hard to 
believe whilst we are having such lovely weather! Next week will be 
the Parents’ Consultations (Wednesday and Thursday). Please note 
that if you have already been invited to a separate meeting in 
school by the SEND team, you will not need to book another slot. 
We are looking forward to meeting you then. Please do not forget 
that due to these meetings on Thursday 18th October, school finishes 
at 2:00pm. 

Your child will be bringing home their Maths and English books on 
Friday or Monday, so that you can see how your child is doing 
ahead of the consultations next week. It is very important that these 
books be returned to school by the next working day. Thank you. 

Have a lovely weekend.  

Year 5 Team  

 
Homework Reminder 

Book Look! (Maths and English) 

Please sit down together with your child and have a look at the 
work they have been doing this half term. You will find two slips in 
the books. The first should be signed by a parent to let us know you 
have seen the books. The second is to facilitate a discussion 
between you and your child around what they are doing well and 
what targets they would like to set themselves for the next half 
term. These should be small steps and manageable for them to 
achieve over the next few weeks. 

Spelling: This week the children should be learning the Y5/Y6 words 
(and we will test –ible, -able). Please also have a look at the Y3/Y4 
word list in your child’s school diary and check they are familiar 
with spelling these. Your child may have been given an individual 
list of words to learn. If so, they should focus on these as a priority.   

Do not forget times tables and reading - daily! 

 

Date Reminders 

October 16 

Flu nasal spray (catch-up) – 
you will have received a 
letter if this applies to your 
child 

October 17 & 18 

Parent Consultations - 
bookings now CLOSED 

October 18 

Early closure at 2:00 pm 
 

Announcements 
School Journey 

The deadline to pay your 
deposit has now passed. If 
you have not already paid, 
please do so urgently via 
ParentPay or the office. We 
will not be able to guarantee 
additional places later on. 

Clarinets Ash and Sycamore 
parents, please return the 
permission slips now! 
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